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BLACK BACKGROUND ON THE SCREEN

THE BUZZER IS WRITTEN
IN THE MIDDLE OF THE SCREEN

AND THEN UVB-76 APPEARS. IN THE BACKGROUND IT HEARS

THE SOUND OF THE BUZZER AND EXPLANATION/SHORT HISTORY

ABOUT UVB-76

FADE IN

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

GROUP OF 5-6 YOUNG PEOPLE are sitting together in the
appartment watching football on TV and eating snacks.They talk
and lough.

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

The young people are watching football on TV and suddenly on
the screen appear TV obstacles and creepy sound followed by
intervals. The young people watch each other confused.

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

A text is showing on the TV screen in the appartment: WE ARE
BROADCASTING ON EVERY CHANNEL, WE ARE BROADCASTING ON EVERY
CHANNEL.THIS IS A MESSAGE OF THE GLOBAL WOLD ALLIANCE.

(the message is broadcasting on
several world languages)

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

On the TV screen in the appartment:THE SCIENTISTS HAVE
IDENTIFIED... There are obstacles on the screen, a message
hears, but not very clear.

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

The message disappears from the TV screen and a voice is
hearing that starts to pronounce people's names.

THE VOICE
Nikola.... Roman.... Ana... Olga

The four young people from the group listening to their names
as a programmed robots are coming out from the appartment.The
rest of the group like mute observers are watching what is
going on in disbelief.

On the TV screen begins countdown of 60 seconds.The rest of
the group are just staring dazed on the screen. The countdown
appears on the mobile phones as well.

EXT.-THE PARK-DUSK
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The young people from the group in the appartment are going
towards each other in the park.They are totally desoriented
and out of the control.At the same moment, ANOTHER GROUP OF
PEOPLE  joins behind them totally dazed as they are going into
the same direction towards each other.

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

The countdown stops for a moment on the TV  screen and appears
blurry,pale picture of the people in the park.

EXT.-THE PARK-DUSK

The people are getting close to each other and stop on the
certain distance.

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

On the mobile phones of the rest of the group and on the TV
screen as well begins the countdown of the last 10
seconds.10,9,8,7,6,5,4,3,2,1.

EXT.-THE PARK-DUSK

Suddenly the whole sky darkens and people look towards the
sky.

INT-APPARTMENT-DUSK

On the mobile phones and on the TV screen countdown shows 0.

EXT.-THE PARK-DUSK

A strong light appears from the sky and the people raise their
hands to cover their faces from the light.

FADE OUT

The creepy sound of the voice continuously hears in the
background that pronounces the names of the people.

THE VOICE
Nikola...Ana...Tatjana...Ivan...

THE END
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